
PE24030 Page 1 of 1

Memo Granting IR Response Extension Request for PE24030-02

Dec 09, 2024

This memo documents a Dec 03, 2024, request from Ford Motor Company for a partial

extension of time to respond to the Office of Defects Investigation (ODI) Information

Request Letter PE24030-02 for PE24030 dated Oct 23, 2024. The original due date for Ford

Motor Company's response to Information Request Letter PE24030-02 was Dec 10, 2024.

On Dec 09, 2024, ODI granted Ford Motor Company's proposed partial extension for

responding to Information Request Letter PE24030-02. Ford Motor Company will submit its

responses as outlined in the table below. For any IR Question response not included in the

table below, Ford Motor Company will submit its response by the Dec 10, 2024 as

specified in Information Request Letter PE24030-02.

Date Mfr

Request

Submitted to

ODI

IR

Question #

Extension

Date

Requested

Extension

Date

Granted

Justification

Dec 03, 2024 Q2 Jan 07, 2025 Jan 07, 2025

Pursuant to Question 2, Ford is

in the process of reviewing,

binning, stamping, and

redacting a large volume of

documents. During the

pendency of this IR, the team

is also responding to PE24-

014, PE24-027, RQ24-008.2,

RQ24-014, and RQ24-015.


